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Welcome to the new school year.  The school year has started very well, with a growing number of new en-

rolments.  Attendance has also grown over the first week.  This is very encouraging.  

As I have been walking around the school I have been noticing that the children are working very hard at 

their studies.  Children are playing during break times, and seem to be very happy.  The teachers and oth-

er school workers seem to be happy too.  

I do want to say that we have some really fantastic Indigenous workers in the school, and it is a joy to be 

working along side them.  They work with a smile on their faces, and have already achieved many goals in 

this first week.  

We are planning many exciting things for this first school term, and it will be important that all the stu-

dents come all day, every day, to the school to get the best benefit from their schooling.  

This term the school will be conducting a whole school review, so that we can learn how to do things in the 

best way that we can.  Some parents will be asked about their ideas by the School review team.  We want 

to hear what you have to say.  Over this coming term the school will be looking for the best Principal that 

we can find to serve the school in this next phase of its wonderful history.  

Yipirinya School is a good school, and we want our children to learn two ways; in and through their first 

Language and also in and through English.  

 

Thank you for allowing me to care for your children.  

 

Dr Lance A Box Jangala PhD(Education)  

Interim School Administrator  
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Upcoming Events  

Tuesday 3rd February  

Sisters of Charity ðSecondary + Yr 5/6  

OATñ Secondary  

Wednesday 4th February  

Council Committee Meeting  

Thursday 5th February  

OATð Yr 5/6  


